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Connected Community Ambassadors 

Hampers  

During the current Covid-19 pandemic, we are conscious that we cannot fund 
raise in the same way. However, we are keen to continue to support our 
school and the local community. As a result, we have a number of fabulous 
young people who are keen to help and have signed up to become ‘Connect 
Community Ambassadors’.   

We wanted to surprise local residents with a gift, and our team of young 
people worked very hard to develop hampers with a personalised note to go 
to some of our local residents.   

Lockdown Support 

During lockdown the PTA were delighted to fund our school in a number of 
ways. The Design and Technology department created over 400 visors that 
went to the local community to keep people safe. We are also helping the 
school make their own masks for our young people.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PTA School Lottery 
 

Thank you to everyone who is 
supporting our lottery. We would like to 
invite all our parents/carers to join. Each 
week you will have the opportunity to 
win £25,000 from the grand prize, and 
someone from our school will win a cash 
prize each week! 

We now have 162 weekly tickets, and 
the lottery has raised over over £5000 to 
date. 

Tickets cost £1 each week, and you can 
sign up by going to the website below.               
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play 

Christmas Donations 

We are looking for donations to continue 
our community hampers. There is a drop 
off box at the main office where your 
son/daughter can leave small items such 
as chocolates, biscuits, 
or beauty products. A 
big thank you in 
advance for your 
generosity! 

 

Christmas Raffle 

We are organising a Christmas raffle to support our school with some 
fantastic prizes. More information coming soon!!! Keep an eye on our twitter 
page for updates @Bearsden_PTA  
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